From: n——
Sent: November 2020 11:42

To: wastecomments
Cc: RS
Subject: Plastic bottle scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

My name i@ SNNGMENIIID:d | am an Irish citizen based in Dublin. | am highly in favour of a plastic bottle return
scheme for Ireland, as these have been shown to be a highly effective system for reducing plastic waste.

Reducing plastic waste is an important component of reaching our goals under the Paris Climate Agreement. This is
a positive step we can take to improve our environmental impact

Kind Regards,






